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Nov. 29, 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians:  
 
December 7 is the St. Celestine School Christmas Show.  Please join us for this wonderful 
event!   

 Students must be dropped off in their classrooms by 6:30pm.    
 Parents walk through the hallway from the gym to the church to get seats.  (There is 

more seating this year due to the students being in their classrooms.  Consequently, 
please do not run to seats.) 

 Church doors will open at 6:45 for the general audience. 
 Students may not have phones out in the classrooms.  Their winter coats and gear will 

be kept in the classroom.  
 At the end of the show, parents must come to the classroom to pick up students after 

the performance.  (Should a parent want a child to be released to walk home, that 
information should be sent to the teacher in a written note.) 

The students have been practicing for weeks.  They are very, very excited about the show. 
 
Lastly, please remember that the last day of school before break is December 21, 2023.  We 
will have an 11:00 dismissal and there is no after care. Please note that items in Lost and 
Found will be donated if they are not picked up prior to Christmas Break. 
 
Thank you for all of the things you do to make this season bright! 
 
With Gratitude and Blessings, 
Sheila M. Klich 


